McDonald County Commission—Minutes

September 22nd, 2014

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner David Holloway- Western Commissioner Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Barbara Williams - County Clerk

General Business

Mr. Clifford Gray met with the Commission to request maintenance on Blankenship Hollow Rd. Commissioners Bunch & Holloway went to see the problems & will review the options for repair.

Chris Deem met with the Commission to discuss boundaries for the PSWD #1 & the sewer district.

County Road Foreman, Jerry Mullins, met with the Commission to discuss road conditions & repair.

Gregg Sweeten, Emergency Management Director, visited with the Commission.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on September 24th 2014

SIGNATURES

Keith Linequist

David Holloway

Approved

Wednesday September 24th, 2014

Book OO pg. 191